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General Data Protection Regulations 

Privacy Notice 
 

In line with new regulations coming into force 

from today, a new privacy notice has been placed 

on the school website.  

 

This explains what information we collect about 

your child, why we collect it and what we do with 

it such as assessment information, contact infor-

mation and attendance information.  

 

If you have any queries, please contact the school 

office and ask to speak to the  

data protection  

officer. 

 

Thank you to all the families who have 

donated to the Foodbank this week. 

We have been inundated by tins,  

cereals, pasta and tea bags.  

All these goods have been gratefully 

received by the food bank and  will be 

given to people in need. 

GIANT WALKING BUS 

This is a national initiative led by BRAKE, the 

road safety charity. Each year all our  

children, alongside the junior children, take 

part in a giant walking bus. The children walk 

around our school grounds, along a small 

portion of Pilch Lane and then around the 

junior school grounds. They will carry posters 

to highlight the importance of driving slowly 

and safely around schools. 

 

 

Black School Shoes 

 

Our school uniform 

states that only black 

school shoes are  

permitted uniform.  

 

During the last few weeks, more and 

more children have been coming to 

school in other shoes, some of which 

are very dangerous and could lead to 

accidents. If your child comes to 

school in other shoes, they may be 

asked to wear their school pumps 

during the day.  



School Attendance Matters 
 

This week’s  
Attendance 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Our target for attendance is 96%. 
Attendance Award in Reception goes to  

Class 9 
Attendance Award in Year  1 goes to Class 7 
Attendance Award in Year 2  goes to Class 4 

Class 
1 

Class 7 99.3% 82.5% 

Class 
2 

Class 8 88% 94.7% 

Class 
3 

Class 9 93.7% 95.3% 

Class 
4 

Class 10 93.3% 95.7% 

Class 
5 

Class 11 92% 80% 

Class 
6 

Class 12 92.7% 94.5% 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 

Friday 25th May 

Whit Holidays begin 

 

Monday 11th June 

Children return to school  

 

Week beginning 11th June 

Phonics Screening Week for Year 1 

 

Tuesday 19th June 

Y2 photographs 
 
 
 

Full dates are available on the school 
website. 

 
www.stmargaretmaryinfants.com 

 
 

Maths Problem 
 

You have been imprisoned at the top of the Tall Tower by the 
Wicked Magician! 

You can get out by climbing down the ladders. As you come 
down you collect useful spells. 

You can go down the ladders and through the doorways into the 
adjoining room but you cannot go into the same room twice, nor 
climb up the ladders. The numbers in the rooms show how many 
spells there are in each one. 

Which way should you go to collect the most spells? 

And which way to collect as few as possible? 

Can you find a route that collects exactly 35 spells? 
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